
Beginning October 25, 2021, the Contracting Officer signature appearance on manually 
generated contract actions will be changing due to modern web browser 
requirements.  The Contracting Officer signature will appear in a simple cursive style 
instead of showing as a Common Access Card applied digital signature.  This signature 
format is valid for all DLA contracting actions and examples are provided for reference.  

Example of system applied cursive signature (new process): 

Example of previous CAC enabled signature (no longer used): 




